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Minutes 

 

 

1. Welcome and apologies  

The Chair welcomed the participants. All members of the WG joined the meeting. The representatives 

of DG GROW joined the meeting by audio.  
 

2. Adoption of the agenda  

The agenda was adopted without changes.  

 

3. Declaration of interests on matters on the agenda  

 

The Chair invited participants to declare any interest regarding matters on the agenda. None of the 
participants declared any interest conflicting with the matters on the agenda. 

 
4. Discussion on the draft scientific advices  

The WG addressed all comments received from the SCHEER's members and from DG GROW during 
the plenary meeting on 2 February and agreed on a new text of the scientific advice on the safety of 

the PIP silicone breast implants. The experts discussed also the scientific advice on possible 
association between breast implants and anaplastic large cell lymphoma.  
 

 

5. Any Other Business  

None.  

 


